
 

 

 

LITTLE FLOWER CONVENT SCHOOL 
VILL. MANGWAL – PATIALA ROAD – DISTT. SANGRUR – PUNJAB. 148001 

 

Dear Teachers, Parents and Students, 

 

We're getting ready to celebrate Environment Day on June 5th! As part of  

our efforts to promote sustainability, we encourage you to take a small step 

towards environmental conservation by planting saplings in your homes and 

neighborhoods. 

 

This year, the theme is "Ending Plastic Pollution Globally," and we aim to 

create a plastic-free Earth. Let's raise awareness about this critical issue 

through our actions. You can: 

 

- Plant trees  

- Create speeches or poems about environmental conservation 

- Share your experiences and tips on reducing plastic use 

 

Please send photos or videos of  your initiatives to your respective class 

teachers. We'll feature them on our school's social media platforms to 

inspire others. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and enthusiasm. Let's work together to 

make a difference! 

 

Looking forward to seeing your creative efforts! 

 

Regards  

Little Flower Convent School, Sangrur 


